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ASSOCIATION OF APARTMENT OWNER.S .. :; I~': : .... J 1 

September 16, 2005 

Mr. Milton Arakawa 
Public Works Department 
County of Maui 
200 High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

KAANAPALI SHORES 
3445 L. Honoapiilani Road 

Lahaina, HI 96761 
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Dear Mr. Arakawa: 
Return to ___ DllE~~ __ _ 

Ref. No. ______ . __ . __ .. _._ 

This letter is relative to our permit to renovate the entrance t~:our lobby in 
the year 2001. 

The work on the lobby was completed in 2001, but a condition for the 
issuance of the permit was that we would commit to do a sidewalk and 
drainage improvement in the front of our property. We had a timetable of 
completion by September of 2006. 

We did commit time and money toward that project by contracting with 
Otomo Engineering for the drafting of plans and securing the necessary 
permits. Most of the prepatory work has been completed, by Mr. Stacy 
Otomo. 

The purpose of this letter is to seek an extension to the completion date. 
The reason for this request is that in an adjoining area there will be major 
work done that may overlap our project. This is the building of a 
condominium and park by Intrawest. We have had conversations with Mr. 
Steve Sewall, Intrawest's project manager, and we would prefer to do the 
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work in conjunction with their requirement to improve the roadway at the 
entrance to Lower Honoapiilani Road. It would minimize the inconvenience to 
the vehicular traffic to do both projects simultaneously. We, at Kaanapali 
Shores, would be willing to meet with you and discuss this request. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter. Should we be of 
further assistance or you need additional information, please feel free to 
contact myself or William Soares. 

Sine/], 

~~ 
John Cook 
President 

cc: Mr. Mark Mrantz, General Manager Kaanapali Shores 
Mr. Michael Miyamoto, Deputy Director, Public Works 
Mr. Lorrin Ikeda, Kaanapali Shores Condominium Administrator 
Mr. Steve Sewall, Director of Development, Intrawest 
Mr. William Soares, AOAO Manager 


